
AUDUBON WATER COMPANY 

P. O. BOX 7337 

AUDUBON, PA 19407 

 

 

LIFTING WATER CONSERVATION NOTICE 
 

 

Dear Audubon Water Company Customer: 

 

Effective October 30, 2023 Audubon Water Company is lifting all water 

conservation measures for all customers served by the Audubon water 

system. Audubon is permitted to impose water use restrictions on its 

customers under the Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission’s Regulation 

at 52 Pa. Code 65.11(a). 

 

The Company greatly appreciates the response to past notices. 
 


